

December 2022

Notice Regarding the Termination of Over-the-Counter Payment at PRESTIA Branches

Dear Customers,

Please be informed that we will terminate handling the following over-the-counter payment in our branches on <u>March 31, 2023.</u>

- Mitaka City municipal tax
- Musashino City municipal tax
- Musashino City water service charges
- Chiba Prefecture water service charges

The automatic payment will continuously be available regardless of this change.

Thank you for your understanding, and we appreciate your continued support.

SMBC Trust Bank Ltd.